
McGuinness wants to  

THANK YOU! 
For your service, your compassion, your hard work,  

and your dedication to the community. 

 

Join us Wednesday, July 18 

For our First Responders  

Thank You Breakfast 

Seven Star Diner 

1890 Hurffville Road, Sewell 

9:00 to 11:00 a.m. 

 

Pre-registration is required.   

RSVP to Elisha Elliott, Community Outreach 

Director, by July 10. 

856-582-3800 or elisha.elliott@mcgfuneral.com 


